Case Memorandum

To: Conor McGrath CC:
Senior Planning Inspector

From: Sinéad Mcinerney
Executive Officer

Date: 12th June 2012 File No: 01 JA0Q32

Re: Continued operation of landfilling activities and an increase in
waste acceptance
at Powerstown Landfill, Powerstown, Co. Carlow.

Board Direction dated 11th June 2012 refers.
All parties have been notified of the Board's decision not to hold an oral hearing.

The local authority has been invited to make a submission in relation to
observations received in relation to the application. The last date for response

1S 3rd July 2012. §é~

N
File is herewith returned for continued ass %m’%nt. Any submission received
from the local authority will be forwarded fof gﬁ’ur attention.
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